
ISSUED:  April 26, 2022 

 
 

   
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UG 433 
 

In the Matter of 
 
AVISTA CORPORATION, dba AVISTA 
UTILITIES,  
 
Request for a General Rate Revision. 

  
NOTICE 

OF CANCELLATION 
OF HEARING 

 

 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 
hearing scheduled for May 19, 2022, in these proceedings. 
 
 
Dated this 26th day of April, 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

 
Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 
Chair 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson  
______________________ 

Commissioner 
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